4/17/12
Federal Grants for Farm to School

Federal $$ for Farm to School is now available!

The USDA Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) anticipates awarding up to $3.5 million in grant funding to support efforts that improve access to local foods in eligible schools.

Two types of grants are available:  Planning grants for districts that have not yet done any Farm to School activities, but would like to, and implementation grants for districts and other organizations with Farm to School experience and community partnerships. Planning grants are expected to range from $20,000 - $45,000 and represent approximately 25 percent of the total awards. Implementation grants are expected to range from $65,000 - $100,000 and represent approximately 75 percent of the total awards.

Important Dates and Deadlines
1. April 17, 2012: Request for Applications Released
1. May 18, 2012: (Suggested) Letter of Intent Deadline
1. June 15, 2012: Proposals Due
1. (Pending the Availability of Federal Funds) Shortly after October 1, 2012: Awards Announced and Funds Available

The Request for Applications (RFA) was released today and is available on the USDA website: www.fns.usda.gov/cnd/f2s/f2_grant_program.htm.

For more information, check out the website and the attached summary, or contact Rachel Staver at CDE (see below for contact information).
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Senior Consultant
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Colorado Department of Education
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Ph. 303-866-6653 | Fax. 303-866-6133
Toll free: 888-245-6092
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